Privacy Matters



Accurate reporting is very important and can prevent many unwanted outcomes, including patient incidents, privacy breaches, the need to correct records, etc. Ensuring you are charting on the right patient chart, adding the right information, and double checking that you are logged in to your own account when recording or accessing information are the simplest ways to prevent these unwanted outcomes. An extra second to confirm accuracy can prevent many hours of work in the future, along with helping to keep your patients safe and maintaining their trust.